Dynamics Working Group

May 14, 2002 Report to ROS

1. Responsive Reserve Study – The study group met on April 16-18 in Taylor for a work session, where work continued on developing the governor models, and on the selection of units for dynamic response.  Base case development is under way.  Runs will be conducted in May and June, with a draft report in June. 

2. The Voltage Reactive Analysis Study is about 20% complete.  There has been a lot of interaction with the consultant.

3. Work continues on the Wind Generation Dynamics Modeling task force.  The RFP for development of models has been issued.  Complete funding to support development has not been received from generation owners.  

4. A task force is being formed for the development of combined-cycle dynamics models.  The first meeting will be August 12.
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